Missing patient from United Christian
Hospital found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority.

The spokesperson for United Christian Hospital (UCH) today (September
20) made the following update announcement regarding a previously reported
incident of a patient leaving without notifying hospital staff yesterday
(September 19):

The Police successfully contacted the 27-year-old female patient at
around 10am today. She told the Police that she had returned home. The Police
will escort the patient to UCH for a follow-up consultation.
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